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BY E-MAIL AND WEB POSTING  

 
January 12, 2018 
 
 
To:  All Licensed Electricity Distributors 

  
All Participants in the Consultation Process – Review of Miscellaneous Rates 
and Charges (EB-2015-0304)  
 
All Other Interested Parties 
 

 
Re: Review of Miscellaneous Rates and Charges 

Policy Consultation of Wireline Pole Attachment Charges  
OEB File Number EB-2015-0304 
 

On January 5, 2018, the Ontario Energy Board (OEB) received letters from the 
Independent Telecommunication Providers Association and the Canadian Cable 
Systems Alliance. In their letters, both groups requested a further extension to the date 
for filing comments on the Draft Report from January 31, 2018 to February 14, 2018.  
 
The OEB has considered this latest request and will extend the date for filing comments 
on the Draft Report for all interested stakeholders to Friday, February 9, 2018. In the 
OEB’s view, this second extension will allow sufficient time for all interested 
stakeholders to prepare comments. 
 
Any questions relating to this consultation should be directed to the Case Manager, 
Michael Lesychyn at Michael.Lesychyn@oeb.ca. 
    
Yours truly, 
 
Original signed by 
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary     
 


